
 

 
 
 

Bulletin: 20-20 
 

TO:  All Greenheck Business Partners 
 
FROM:  Dave Kallstrom, President of Greenheck Fan Operations 
 
DATE:  April 1, 2020          
 
SUBJECT: Rocklin, CA Plant Re-Opening 
 
 
We are pleased to announce that Greenheck’s Rocklin California damper and louver plant is re-opening on 
Monday, April 6. 
 
On March 19, California issued a statewide shelter-in-place order, with the hope of mitigating the spread of 
COVID-19. This order was issued without clarification of “essential businesses”. In order to comply with the 
California order Greenheck temporarily closed the Rocklin facility. 
 
During the week of March 22, California clarified the order including manufacturers (and others) as an 
“essential workforce” for public health and safety. This has led to our ability and decision to re-open our 
Rocklin facility. 
 
California and other states where Greenheck manufacturing facilities are located are defining an “essential 
business” in accordance to the US Department of Homeland Security, Cyber Security & Infrastructure Security 
Agency (CISA), Memorandum on Identification of Essential Critical Infrastructure Workers During COVID-19 
Response. 
 
Please note that as of April 6, all Greenheck North America manufacturing facilities are open to support your 
customers’ businesses.  
 
Greenheck produces products that are essential for our U.S. infrastructure, food processing and distribution, 
public safety, along with the health care industry, and many businesses that support these services..  
 
Communication is so important in rapidly changing times such as these. Your Greenheck regional sales 
managers will continue to communicate regularly with you and we ask that you please keep them informed of 
changes, such as construction site closings and any order delays that may be occurring in your markets.   
 
 
 
 

 


